
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  

Sent: Wednesday, 4 April 2018 4:11 PM 
To: 'Abha Devasia'; 'zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au'; 'brogers@nff.org.au'; 'KPearsall@nff.org.au'; 

'Ashvini Ambihaipahar'; 'Eric.Motti@au.wilmar-intl.com'; 'Larsen, Inez' 
Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Asbury DP 

Subject: AM2017/56 - Sugar Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
I refer to the above matter, and the Directions issued by Deputy President Asbury on 2 March 2018 
(attached.) 
 
As stated on the Directions at [2], the interested Parties are to file a document that reflects a 
consensus position, identifying: 
 

• Issues that are agreed; 
• Issues that are not agreed but which the parties believe are capable of being agreed in 
further conciliation conducted by the Commission; and 
• Issues which are not agreed and upon which arbitration will be required. 
 

I note that this document has not been received by the Commission. As this matter is listed for a 
further Mention at 9:00am Friday 6 April 2018, the parties are requested to file this document by no 
later than 4pm tomorrow. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
CALLUM YOUNG 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury   
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel 07 3028 7812 
Fax 07 3000 0388 
chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two 
66 Eagle Street  Brisbane  Qld  4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane 4001 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201756-dirs-020318.pdf
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